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Sniper: Ghost Warrior 2: Ghost Hunt is the second and final installment of the Sniper
Ghost Warrior series and just like other games in the series, it takes on the
gameplay of the original Sniper Ghost Warrior with a third-person view. In this game,
players play as Paul Blackman, a former SAS member and team leader for British
Special Forces who is now an individual sniper and contract killer, and has to
complete his mission to kill a terrorist from the Special Air Service. As he travels
across North Africa he is confronted with terrorists and various dangers. The game is
set in an open world where players can see and interact with other characters that
are in the way. This is where players can take in all the scenery and interact with
other characters in the area. There are four different climate zones that are found
in the game and players must be able to adapt to their environment. The map has three
different styles . There are desert towns, lush forests, and also mountains with
snow, rivers, and lakes. There are also caves in the mountains with ladders and doors
that players can use to get into and explore the caves. When players are in need of
food and water, they can use the tent in the middle of the desert and go into the
town to have food and drink. The weapon upgrades are the features that add new
weapons to the game . Players can purchase new weapons at the weapon shop and upgrade
them on the field by attacking enemies. Players can also purchase weapon boxes and
get upgrades with them. As a shooter game, the weapons that are available are assault
rifles, submachine guns, shotguns, sniper rifles, machine guns, and a sniper rifle.
As a contract killer, players can use silenced weapons, silenced pistols and certain
other weapons that are not available in the game. Players can also use a variety of
silenced weapons to shoot when they are taking cover. While you are in a sniper rifle
mode, you can fire your weapons by pressing X. This is different from a regular
player who may have the ability to shoot their weapons when they are taking cover or
when they are firing from a moving vehicle. The team deathmatch mode is also
available in the game. In this mode, one player can take out multiple players at one
time. Players can also switch between the two classes and use them in different
multiplayer modes. The single-player game is available for up to four-player co-op
and up to eight-player online multi-player and up to four players can play through
the single-player campaign
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